
Traditional Service • Order of  Worship 
 

3rd Sunday in Lent 
March 12, 2023 

Pianist-  Angela Jackson                                             Organist– Bryan Massengale 

 

Prelude                                                                                           Bryan Massengale 

                                                                                                                                                                                    

Striking of the Hour                                                                         

 

*Choral Call to Worship                   “Spirit of the Living God” vs. 1                      

  

Greeting & Announcements                                                             Billy Ray Patton 

        

Invocation           Rev. Dave Grant 

  

*Hymn                                      “O God Our Help in Ages Past”                    No. 117 

     

*Affirmation of Faith                      “Apostles’ Creed”                                 No. 881 

 

*Gloria Patri  

 

Pastoral Prayer and the Lord’s Prayer                    Rev. Dave Grant 

 

*Hymn                                    “Ask Ye What Great Thing I Know”        No. 163 

 

Offertory                                                              “Joy in God”                               Bryan Massengale 

              

Doxology                              No. 95 

 

Passing of the Peace of Christ              

  

Choral Anthem                    “Is There Room for a Sinner?”           Chancel Choir

               Kay Ray (flute)

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Scripture                                                  Luke 4:3,7,9          Rev. Dave Grant 

                  

Message                                  “Facing Down the ‘If’ in Our Lives”     Rev. Dave Grant 

          

*Hymn                                     “He Leadeth Me”                       No. 128 

   

Benediction           Rev. Dave Grant  

 

Postlude 

* Congregation Stands 

 
 
 

 REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

 
 
 
 PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY  

Daniel Coenen (SCUMC Member) 

Nathan Shaver (Betty Barnes’s grandson) 

J.T. Baker (SCUMC member) 

Jonathan Harrison  

Branson Reed (Nancy Gilliam’s nephew) 

Justin Reed (Nancy Gilliam’s nephew) 

Monty Johnson (Judy Johnson’s son) 

Christopher Yonke (Diane Yonke’s grandson) 

John Cody Robinson (Tommy Hale’s nephew) 

Christopher Yonke 

June & Karen Tallent        Spring City Care & Rehab, 331 Hinch St. 

Kathleen Reece                  Spring City Care & Rehab, #306, 331 Hinch St. 

Imogene Robbins        Golden Years, 301 Keith Dr., Spring City 

Rickey Haggermaker 

(friend of Ken & Barbara Rose) 

Derek Reed 

(friend of Ken & Barbara Rose) 

Phil Burroughs 

(son of Susie Strunk) 

Donna Austin  

(friend of Walt & Linda Morse) 

Lance Ward  

(friend of Richard DeCroce) 

Barbara West 

(friend of Susan Maddux) 

Tammy Pritchett 

(friend of Connie Roberts) 

Doug Houck 

(son-in-law of Diane Yonke) 

Patti Pritchett 

(cousin of Connie Roberts) 

Kay Madewell  

(friend of Connie Roberts) 

Toni Scoggins 

(niece of  Felix & Emmaly Fisher) 

Larry McCuistion 

(brother of Pat Douglas) 

 

Alesia McNelley 

(friend of Jerry & Rayna Henley) 

Rita Ellison 

(sister of Rayna Henley) 

Chris Stanek 

(friend of Connie Roberts) 

Mexico Medical Mission Team 

Mark Cumnock 

Luke Bolton 

(grandson of Wanda McCarter) 

Ilene Bryan 

Kathy Morse 

(daughter of Walt & Linda Morse) 

Kathy Ray Shoopman 

(daughter of Stella Ray) 

 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Gilliam 
Tommy Hale 
June Tallent 
Naomi Hinely 

T.C. Cash 
Ken Hasting 
Sandra Bartizal 
Shari Norris 

Manuel Christi 
Sandy Morgan 
Carol Price 
Liz Stair 

     Announcements   
 

• The Fellowship Hall is reserved this afternoon for a private event.  

• We will have a called Church Conference on Sunday, March 19 at 5:00 

PM in the Family Life Center.  The purpose is to provide a question and 

answer session on the Church Council’s recommendation that we join the 

Global Methodist Church.  After the question and answer session, we will 

break bread together with sandwiches and soup. Please sign up to bring a 

soup, sandwiches, or a dessert. Sign up sheets are in the narthex, side 

entrance, and the FLC. Following the meal, our Church conference will 

convene to vote on the recommendation of joining the Global Methodist 

Church.  We will also be voting on a new church name.  For anyone wanting 

preparation visit https://globalmethodist.org/ or check out the Global 

Methodist Book of Doctrine and Discipline in the Church Library (three-ring 

binders on the table). The stipulations for voting will be the same as our last 

Church Conference: 

  -Must be a professing member to vote 

  -Must vote in person 

  -Votes will be by written ballot 

 

 

 

 

 

https://globalmethodist.org/


 
 
 

Sunday, March 12 

 FH Reserved  

    8:45  Contemporary Worship, Family Life Center  

  10:00  Sunday School, Classrooms 

  11:00  Traditional Worship, Sanctuary  

    8:00  AA, Fellowship Hall 

 

Monday, March 13 

  10:00  TLC, Library  

 

Tuesday, March 14 

    

Wednesday, March 15 

  10:00  Bible Study, Fellowship Hall   

  11:30             Prayer Gathering, Sanctuary  

    6:00             Choir Practice, Choir Room 

 

Thursday, March 16 

    6:00  Bible Study, Family Life Center 

    6:00  Girl Scouts, Fellowship Hall   

  

Friday, March 17 

  

Saturday, March 18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring City  

  United Methodist Church 
      P.O. Box 158   Ÿ   245 Church Street  

 Spring City, TN  37381  

 (423) 365-6324  
   

  Rev. Dave Grant, Pastor  
 

“Our witness is to live and love according to God’s Word so that 

others will know Christ through us.” 

Acolyte: Sophie Grant 

Nursery: Meaghan Maddux, Barbara Rose, Lindsay Zimmerman 

Ushers:  Walt Morse, Bennie Arp, Richard DeCroce 

Sound & Video: Kevin Rose, Jay Maddux 

 

 

Staff Contact Information  

Dave Grant, Pastor 

 (859) 536-5439 

dave@springcityumc.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to support ministries of SCUMC through giving? 

There are three ways you can give: 

 1. Drop an offering in one of the offering plates located in 

 the narthex or at the southwest door to the sanctuary.  

 2. Mail a check to the office at P.O. Box 158 or drop off   

 during the week. 

 3. Give online through Tithe.ly at springcityumc.com. There 

 are options to donate with a credit card or with bank draft. 

 The bank draft option requires less of a fee than the credit 

 card for our church, but you can elect to “cover the fees” if 

 you’d like the church to receive the full amount of your      

 offering.  

Scan the QR code with the camera on your phone to be directed to 

our website where you can give online.  

 

 


